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Newsletter 2 – October 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Have you booked your parents evening? 

Children have started back at school amazingly well. They are working hard and will look forward to 

you seeing what they have been learning at parent meetings next week and the week after half term. 

 

Golden Book 

After half term I will add Golden Book entries to the newsletter but with around 60 entries each 

week this half term this would be a very long list. If you would like to see what your children have 

bought to the Golden Book please do pop into classes at the end of the day. 

 

No pens or pencils day 

Yesterday the children really enjoyed making, debating, painting linked to topics. Children making 

poppies from wire persevered, those making rainforests consolidated their knowledge gained over 

this term. 

 

School crossing 

Please do use our crossing and you can drop off older children so they can be crossed over the road 

safely. 

 

Topics for after half term are: 

YR: Festivals and Christmas 

Y1: Starry night 

Y2: Can party food be healthy? 

Y3: Light/How do I see? 

Y4: move from: How do I hear? To Invaders and settlements (Anglo Saxons and Vikings) 

Y5: Space, gravity and parachutes 

Y6: Turning points in history 

 

Poppies 

Will be available from 31st October.  

We suggest: - 50p for zip pulls and reflector poppies 

                       £1 for wrist bands 

                 £1.50 for a snap ruler  

                 £2 for a wooden cross 

                 Donations for poppies 
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Dates: 

Friday 21st October – break up - Have a fabulous half term (clocks go back on 29th October) 

Tuesday 1st November – Whole school photos (and Little Acorns) 

14-18th November – Road safety week 

Monday 17th October – Flu nasal spray session 

Thursday 15th December – school discos 3.15—4.30 for YR, Y1, Y2 and 5.30-7 for Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Friday 16th December – End of term mince pies from 2.30. There will be stalls selling sweets, resin 

and jewellery. Raffle at 3pm. 

 

 

Christmas performances: 

 

YR: Thursday 8th December and Friday 9th December at 2.30 in school hall 

Y1:  Tuesday 6th December and Wednesday 7th December at 2.30 in school hall 

Y2:  Tuesday 6th December and Wednesday 7th December at 9am in school hall 

Y3:  Tuesday 6th December at 2pm in Holy Cross Church (by pink pub) 

Y4:   Wednesday 7th December at 2pm in Holy Cross Church 

Y5:   Singing at parents tea (2.45-3pm) and in the community at Dove Court 

Y6:   Wednesday 14th December - Christingle service in Holy Cross Church at 9.30 - led by Reverend 

Jo King 

 


